
Finishing Well 

F inishing well has been a theme for our whole organization over the past 

couple of years, particularly for retiring members.  As we come closer 

to our furlough time (July 29), it seems appropriate for us, too.   

Christy is seeking to cut back a little at the Clinic and see other people take 

over what she’s been doing in the afternoons.  At the Primary Campus, she’s 

training another lady to take over her efforts at the Library. 

Larry is training the next Senior Manager for Language Programs, who is 

scheduled to take over in July.  He made a final trip to Buka Island in 

February to check the first New Testament drafting that the Solos team has 

completed. 

Lawrance (3rd grade) and 

Amaziah (1st grade) are hard at 

work with finishing up this school year.   

But this is only a short-term ‘finish’ for us.  We’re 

only planning to be in the U.S. for one year, and 

God has opened doors for additional service here 

in PNG next term.  (continued on back page…) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

For a great door 

and effectual is 

opened unto 

me, and there 

are many 

adversaries. 

 I Corinthians  

16:9 

KJV 
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Prayer Corner 
Praises: 

 Successful advisor checking of Acts 

1-6 with the Solos team in February 

 A refreshing and insightful Branch 

Conference in March. 

 Good progress for the boys in home 

school 

 A smooth start to Larry’s time as 
Acting Director for Language 
Services in April 

 Good initial training for Larry’s 

replacement as Senior Manager 

 A good replacement for Christy at the 

Primary Campus Library 
Requests: 

 Referendum on Independence in 

Bougainville coming up in Oct 2019 

 Wisdom for our long-term plans in 

Bougainville and the Solos program 

 Pray that our final three months 

before furlough will be fruitful and 
that we will finish this field term well 

Sotutu, Goldie, Chris, and Pastor James work on 

revising a passage in Acts.  



...but it’s also a time for lots  

of muddy laundry! 

 

Financial and most other matters should be handled through: 

 

Church of God (Holiness)  
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An Open Door... 

(…continued from page 1) Larry 

will be  part-time on the 

Executive Committee (sort of an 

internal Board).  Christy hopes to 

train as a laboratory technician at 

the Clinic.  We’re planning to be 

more full-time in the Solos 

program out in Bougainville. 

Even as we’re getting ready to 

wrap up this term, Larry has 

temporarily stepped into an acting 

Director position while his boss is 

out of country for a few months.  

In all that we’re doing in PNG, 

we realize that Paul was not 

unique when he talked about 

facing many adversaries. 

Pray that we will be able to finish 

well our work for this field term 

and handing off the work to 

others.  We also acutely feel the 

need for God’s strength for the 

many details of packing up and 

preparing to return to the U.S.A. 

for a year.  There are still lots of 

unknowns about the situation in 

Bougainville, which makes 

planning our return to PNG a 

challenge.   

We ask you to trust God with us 

for these next few months, our 

furlough, and our next term in 

PNG. 

The boys had fun helping  

Mommy demolish our 

non-working fireplace. 

Rainy season is a perfect time 

for mud-slides… 

 


